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Date: October 7, 2019 

 

     End of Month Report 

 

              September 

 

     For the month of September, 2019, we had the following statistics for the Building 

Department. 

 

1. 28 Building Permits were issued for projects. 

2. 9 Contractor Licenses were issued. 

3. 26 Building Permits have been completed. 

4. 44 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various                     

projects. 

5. 7 Violations were sent with 7 still outstanding to date, 14 Open 

Complaints, with 5 closed, and 2 residents in court for various 

infractions of which 1 is still pending and 1 with a disposition filed. 

      For the month of September, we started to begin work on a revised Permit fee 

schedule.  We hope to have something for the Board to look at in December.  Also, we 

are anticipating a slight increase in issuing permits due to the rollout of the new 

building codes sometime in January. 
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